
, . . e
| ur

& 0

. 80th Avenue at McCarthy Road . Palos Heights, Illinois 60463

Phone (312) 361-4500

March 3,'1983

Darryl Wiedeman, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection

-U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

.799 Roosevelt Road.
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Re: . Inspection-of. license #12-15467-01

Dear Mr. Wiedeman:

This in'in response to your February. 18,.1983 letter concerning the February 10,
1983 NRC inspection of-our facilities..

The item of non-compliance noted in your report was the possession of two (2)

rather than one (1) Am-241-_Searle Analytic Anatomical Marker Sources as stated
in our current license. The corrective action we will take is to obtain a ,

|
license amendment for possession of two sources. This request was included
'in our January 1983 license renewal application and therefore full compliance-
will be achieved as soon'as that pending application is processed.

Your inspector was very professional and courteous. We look forward to re-
ceiving confirmation from your office that we are again in compliance with
our license conditions.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Y b -r ywotj
Fred Fleming, Vice President
-Ancillary Services
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